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November 10, 1993 

Betty Kern 
Law Library of Louisiana 
100 Supreme Court Building 
Civic Center 
New Orleans, LA 70112 

Dear Betty: 

Thank-you so much for volunteering to help with the Mentoring Project at the Annual 

Meeting. That activity is under the coordination of the Membership Committee and I 

have conveyed your willingness to serve to Paula Tejeda. 

This year's Conference should be very exciting on both the program and social scenes. 

Your expert help in making our newer members feel welcome, needed and less confused 

is appreciated by all of us working toward making this an enjoyable and valuable event. 

I hope your return to work was not overwhelming - except with good wishes! I'm really 

pleased that you're able to find some time to work with us. 

Sincerely, 

Pam Williams 
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